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All things associated with the 4th of July celebrations.  

Routine maintenance at the Tree Dump. All the grindings on the south side of the creek have been sifted, 
leaving a large row of compost dirt. 

Removal of large limbs and trees from recent storm damage. 

Concrete and asphalt repairs from water main breaks. 

Good start to street marking painting with more areas to still touch up. 

The department has spent most of July working on the 8th Ave water main project and the 1st St. West 
sewer collapse.  

We have contacted the vendor to order parts for the 150 Hwy and Enterprise Dr. signal, and researched 
the installation of speed limit warning signs on 6th Ave. SW and 2nd Ave. NE. Those signs should be 
ordered soon. 

Indy Light & Power has been asked to proceed with the lighting project for Lover’s Lane as well. 

 

 

 


